
April 29, 2024 

Jeff Mulder, Director of Airports 

Department of Airports 

7100 Terminal Dr. Unit 937 

Oklahoma City, OK 73159-0937 

Re: ELEVATOR REPLACEMENT FOR MULTIPLE BUILDINGS 

PROJECT NO. OCAT WRWA 1802 

Sub: Change Order 03 

Dear Director Mulder: 

ADG has reviewed Change Order 03 for the referenced project. Change Order 03 represents a total 

increase of $139,957.91 and an increase of 130 calendar days to the project. ADG recommends 

acceptance of the following: 

Change Order 03 

Item No. 1- CAMl-2 EL #20 required extensive field modifications due to unforeseen site 

conditions. Extensive field modifications are due to unforeseen site conditions. An additional 

structural rail is to be added for the elevator counterweight. This requires additional demo, steel, 

install, and EIFS on the exterior. The extra demo required due to the brittle nature of the clay tile, 

there was extra framing that has to occur to relocate some steel members due to the shaft being out 

of plumb from floor to floor. There is additional painting that must occur on the extended walls that 

were required for fire protection and there is additional CMU that needs to be installed around the 

elevator doors. The total down time and extra time required to complete the work impacting the 

critical path timeline of the project is 130 total days.

Sincerely, 

ADGB, P.C. 

ect Manager 

cc: Jeremy Coffey, Department of Airports 
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